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UPCOMING MEETING DATES:

FEBRUARY 23rd – FOURTH SUNDAY
MARCH 23rd –       FOURTH SUNDAY
APRIL 27th –        FOURTH SUNDAY

RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB

Who we are and what we are about

· Non Profit club with members throughout the tri-county area, single bird owners, or just thinking of getting a bird, families, breeders, exhibitors, all are welcome.

· Support scholarships for avian vet students

· Yearly Bird Fair

· Club Library for members

· Grooming available

· Avian rescue/relocation programs

· Monthly meetings with programs of interest to members.

· Monthly newsletter

· Periodic Service projects

· Field Trips

· Educational Programs upon request

· Make-it-take-it workshops

    And more…….

Come join us and have your feathers preened by other Pet Bird Enthusiasts

Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Elected Officers:

President – Dave Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Vice President – Steve Plafchan 734-513-0030


Email – splafchan@twmi.rr.com 

Secretary– Beverly Sholar 313-492-5700

Email – basholar@yahoo.com
Treasurer and Membership Secretary – 
Tammy Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Board of Trustees – 

Mary Perva 517-618-7008
            Stan Johnson 248-746-1520
            Email- mmisterjay@ Comcast.net

Henry Jedrzejek-734-427-3187

Email- bigduke@comcast.net
ALL HEALTHY AND CLIPPED BIRDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ACCOMPANY THEIR HUMAN COMPANIONS TO THE MONTHLY MEETINGS.  WE MEET AT THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, 6443 MERRIMAN ROAD BETWEEN FORD AND WARREN IN GARDEN CITY.  MEETINGS START AT 2:00 PM.

Anyone interested in becoming a member please contact Tammy Carol @ 734-422-5981 or by e-mail sweettweeters@comcast.net
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Steve Plafchan is now doing the newsletter.  All ads and articles will be due the 1st of the month for publishing in the current month’s newsletter.  Please send all items to Steve at 11021 Henry Ruff, Livonia MI 48150 or email to splafchan@twmi.rr.com.
Everyone is encouraged to submit articles for the newsletter – this is YOUR newsletter.

Articles and/or pictures copied from other publications must be accompanied with written permission from original publication and author; this needs to be provided to the editor along with the article and/or picture.

Editor reserves the right to approve and/or edit any articles submitted prior to publication.

Ads will be run free for members having a one-time sale (baby birds, etc.).  Those wishing to run ads multiple times or for a business must purchase a business membership.
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· Ask owner’s permission to handle/feed bird(s) and remember to return bird to the owner.
· Wash hands prior/after bird handling.

· When bringing companion birds to club meetings, only bring birds that you have had vet checked and in your possession for at least 30 days.

· Clean up after yourself and your bird(s) before you leave.
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CLUB WELFARE

Please contact Jean Jedrzejek at 734-427-3187 or e-mail her at bigduke@comcast.net if you know of any club member who is in the hospital or has lost a loved one.
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Monthly snack list

We have decided to stop soliciting for snack volunteers for our meetings and make the format a potluck venue.  The reasoning for this is twofold; there have been very few members signing up for snacks and many members just bring dishes and desserts without signing up.  So from now on our meetings will be a potluck fair, YUM!!  
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Annual elections

The annual elections will be held at our February meeting. The elections were postponed because of the snow and cold in January which resulted in a low turnout at the meeting.

We will be voting on a President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Trustee.  Any member in good standing is eligible to fill any one of these offices.  To help you decide who you think would best fill these offices, the following is a brief guide to their duties:

PRESIDENT:  The President shall preside at all meetings of the Club, see that the bylaws are enforced, call such meetings as are needed, and be responsible for the execution of all motions passed by the members.  The President shall also be public relations administrator and liaison between the Club and all other groups.

VICE PRESIDENT:   The Vice President shall assume the President’s responsibilities in the absence or disability of the President, keep constantly informed of Club activities, and shall be responsible for special programs and social events.
SECRETARY:  The Secretary is responsible for minutes at all general membership and board meetings, reads minutes of previous meetings when requested, keeps a file of all minutes, shall provide copies of minutes for each board member upon request, is responsible for all member notices, and is  responsible for all correspondence, both incoming and outgoing.

TREASURER:  The Treasurer collects all dues and records all moneys belonging to the Club, disburses same under the direction of the President, deposits the funds of the Club in the name of the Club in such bank or banks as may be designated by the Executive Committee, and submits a statement of accounts at each meeting.  The books and accounts shall at all reasonable times be open to inspection by any member.  The Treasurer shall be responsible for disbursement of moneys for bird bands.

TRUSTEE:  One Trustee is elected each year to serve a three year term.  A person serving as Trustee is ineligible for other elected office.  Duties shall be to serve as coordinators of the Club, assuring a meeting place, acting as assistants to the President, and serve as a grievance committee.  They shall conduct an annual audit of all Club records, Treasurer’s and Secretary’s books, etc.  The Trustees whose terms of office have not expired shall serve as the election committee and shall conduct the annual elections.  The Trustees shall review all absences of officers and shall fill any vacant office by either appointment or special election with the membership.
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I guess this has been a winter to remember and it’s not over yet!  Record snowfall for any month in history in January combined with bitter cold made it rough going for many of us.  It even snowed on our January meeting cutting the attendance way down so we postponed the elections until this month’s meeting hopefully the weather will cooperate; I am keeping my fingers crossed!  2014 looks like it is going to be a very busy year the activity directors of many senior living facilities are already calling for programs plus our already scheduled events I’m thinking we might need to get our running shoes on because we never know what is coming up next.  The one thing I do know is that I would going stir crazy without my dogs or my birds they seem to make this exceptionally harsh winter a little brighter and keep me sane (well as sane as I can be).  The club also makes this winter a little bit easier to bear our meetings are a blast and we are always welcoming new members to our flock.  I’ve said this before and I will say it again the club works so well because the members work so well together, your ideas and your willingness to help out with anything we do not only makes anything we do a success it also makes a big impression on the people who see us.  They always say that we are the happiest group they have ever seen and a visit to our fair or to our booths at the events we do always leaves them smiling and happy.  That is because of you the members who in your own way support everything we do as a club, you have never let me or the club down.  So as we charge headlong into the busy event season I would like to thank you for all you guys do you really make it not only great but also a lot of fun. So please stay warm be safe and we hope to see you at the meeting, providing Old Man Winter gives us a break!  As always YOU GUYS ROCK!!!!!!

                                        Until Next Time

                                        Your Prez 

                                         Dave
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If you haven’t heard the annual elections normally held in January were postponed until this month.  The weather on our meeting day in January was cold and snowy which I’m sure was the reason for the low turnout, so plan on participating with the elections at the meeting.


I don’t know about anyone else but I’ve had enough of winter for this season to suit me; personally I’m ready for spring and warm weather.  We even had to cancel a senior program that was scheduled for January 27th not because of the snow but because it was too blooming cold.


Speaking of shows Tammy is receiving requests and is now starting to schedule them at an increasing rate.  I will do my best to keep the Upcoming Events page on our website with each and every show that is scheduled the day that the booking is confirmed.  If you are ever interested knowing when the next event or show is go to http://www.rfbirdclub.com then click on the upcoming events tab.  A second option would be to call me at home 734-513-0030 if I’m not home leave a message and I will answer you a soon as I can.  The shows and events are a lot of fun so you should consider joining us.  You don’t have to bring your bird if you don’t want to please consider joining us just to see the delight on the people’s faces.  We can always use help with our birds while the show is being presented.


Well, try to stay warm and dry and I hope the weather cooperates for our meeting this month. 

                         Your Veep

                            Steve
  [image: image19.png]


 Out and About 
     With Pookie
 
Every year around this time I am asked the same question and I believe it is even more prevalent this year than in years past.  The question is about baths and showers more specifically; should we shower or bathe our birds in this cold weather, is it safe to shower our birds in his weather.  This is the time of year when showers and baths are extremely important; especially to those of us who live here in the mid-west.


We live in southern Michigan and our weather the past few months has been cold, snowy and bitterly cold.  So, Steve my companion human has increased the humidity on his furnace to make our home more comfortable.  Higher humidity helps prevent dry skin and itching on all of us, his feathered flock.  Unfortunately one of the side effects of him doing this for us is large amounts of ice building up on the inside of our house windows.  When this occurs he then has to turn the humidity down so the ice doesn’t damage woodwork or the windows.  Ergo Steve’s solution to this dilemma is to increase our baths and showers.  When we exit the shower he allows us to preen and dry ourselves off, he doesn’t towel or blow dry our feathers, this helps with itchy dry skin and lets us take care of those pesky pin feathers.  For those of you that prefer to live alternative lifestyles like I do frequent showers help keep our skin soft and supple.  This was a long winded answer to a simple question the simple answer is; yes we need showers in the winter especially if your home has a forced air furnace.  Stay out of cold drafts when you’re wet; dry and preen your own feathers.


There is one more subject I must touch upon briefly this month; weather forecasting.  Companion humans are about the most foolish when it comes to predicting weather in the month of February; instead of consulting meteorological charts or radar images they consult with and overweight ground rat named Puxatony Phil.  What makes him such a wonderful predictor of weather?  Anyone even a companion human can look at the weather for the past few months, realize that is hasn’t gotten above thirty-two degrees and predict it’s going to stay cold.  Aside from this little detail, fat rat Puxatony only predicts six weeks into the future, I will predict much further than that.  My prediction is that it will rain in April and May followed by warm sunny weather in June, July and August!

                          Chirps and Squawks

                                  Pookie 











Well it isn’t exactly ancient Egypt in fact it was no place near Egypt not even close and this Moses wasn’t about to part any waters anyway.  It was really Ferndale Michigan and this Moses happened to be a Red Lored Amazon he lived with a couple that could no longer take his boisterous outburst.  Now you must realize that he is an Amazon Parrot and this was part of his celebration of being alive.  Unfortunately the owners did not see it that way and liked their quiet time but this was the time Moses wanted to let the world know he was there!  So they finally called the Rangers to take this now obnoxious little bundle of feathers.  To make matters worse he bit one of the people in this couple which made his departure from the house all the more important and the sooner the better.
 When the Rangers arrived and entered they were immediately over powered by the pungent and overpowering smell of cigarette smoke it made their eyes water and their noses plug completely.  In the middle of this smokehouse was a large cage and Moses sitting looking warily at these two strangers (not to say that they were strange looking but you know our Rangers, I’m just sayin’).  Anyway, they quickly got Moses in the carrier which always seems to amaze many people how good they are at it including this couple.  Then they quickly took his cage apart which again amazes many but let’s face it they have had a lot of experience doing both so they have gotten good at it. So with the cage in pieces loaded into their vehicle they took the carrier containing Moses to the car much to the relief of this couple.  They would get their sanity back. So off they went with a bird in the hand and none in the bush to the foster home.
 Because of the heavy smoking in his former house a vet visit was arranged and a DNA sexing was performed.  Lo and behold Moses was not a Moses at all another miraculous sex change and Moses became Josie and as the former he, she was settling into her new home.  Yes her fosters failed and she has become part of an all star line-up for the education programs.  She has really come into her own and if the former owners thought she (former he) was noisy I can introduce them to a Cockatoo or two that makes her seem mute!  All are happy, Josie now smells like an Amazon should not like a burning cigarette and the Rangers are breathing easy as they close the books on this rescue.  Still their job is not done, there are more birds that need their assistance in find their forever homes and they will tirelessly (well almost) keep doing what they do for they are THE RESCUE RANGERS!!!!!!  

Stay riveted for the next enthralling adventure Not That Scully in Commerce!!!
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     Hi gang. 

Well, that was some January we had.  Since not much has been happening around here, I’m just going to let my little, though superior, brain run to and fro. That is an interesting expression.  Well, let’s see. How do you, and your pet human view winter?  Do they sit inside and complain about the cold and snow?  Do they jump for joy?  Do they tell you about how fun winter is, skiing, snow mobiling, going out ice-fishing? Are you people crazy? Sitting on a frozen lake trying to catch fish? Picture this, Captain, and Merlin, the big Scarlet Macaw, on snow skies, with the poles, goggles, and a scarf flapping behind them. 

Consider this.  In that place called Siberia, their coldest time of year is January, with -15 degrees, though some spots get much, much colder.  Their warmest time of year, July, is only 59 degrees. Surprisingly, in Brazil, the average temperature is 77 degrees all year long.  Also, in the Rainforest they get between 98 and 180 inches of rain.  Imagine how much snow that would be.  Daddy is always talking about going there.  I would love to visit with our wild cousins.  But, I’ll stay here in my warm, and air conditioned, house. Here are some more facts about winter.  Where we live, Wayne County, our average winter temperature is 32 degrees, summer 84.  The lowest temperature we ever had was -60 degrees in Vanderbilt, Michigan on 2-9-1934.  Our highest temperature ever was 112 degrees at Mio, on 7-13-36.  Down here we average 30-40 inches of snow.  In the U.P. they average 160 inches of snow.  Guess us trolls [Trolls live under a bridge. You know below the Mackinaw Bridge. Come on, EVERY Michigander knows that] have things pretty good.  So stop complaining you humans.

Ok let’s leave winter behind for now.  The other night we were watching this TV show about dinosaurs. The earliest know (bird) was called Archaeopteryx.  This was a dinosaur that Flew and Had Feathers.  They lived about 200 million years ago.  They were the size of a modern day Crow. Well how about that.  Didn’t think you would learn all this in my column today, did you?

Well what else can I tell you about?  Both Michael and Mommy were sick over Christmas and New Year’s.  That was not much fun for me.  I didn’t get played with much.  I’m still having some beak problems. I get it real nice then I chip it again.  Maybe I’m playing a little too rough. Hey, you humans.  Let’s get it together. Not having any events over the winter is getting boring.  Well, the year did end with a fantastic Christmas party.  So I better stop here.  My poor little, and superior, brain needs a rest.  I hope this month’s column was interesting for you.  I had lots of fun looking all this stuff up on the computer for you.

Last item:  Here it is, a new year. We have a chance for new adventures, with new friends.  We can start over, make improvements, share love with all we meet, and show how great Parrots are.  Oh no, Michael has that look again. What is he thinking of doing? Who knows? We’ll find out soon.

As always, Be Good, Have Fun,
 and Remember Macaws Rule.
                                                     Your Buddy,
                                                            Rambo.
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Rescue Update
There were four adoptions last month two Quakers and two Parakeets  We are always in need of foster homes especially for smaller birds but be aware that finding homes and people willing to adopt smaller birds is very difficult so a foster offer could be for a long time 

Our thanks go to all our members for your support in the rescue.  It is because of your participation in our monthly raffle and your donations of food, cages, toys and money that we are able to accomplish this awesome feat.  Thank you one and all and please keep up the great work. 
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. 
BIRTHDAY GREETINGS to : 

CINDY GRIFFIN


  MAR. 4

SANDY PROSZKOWSKI

  MAR. 7

JACQUELINE THOMAS                    MAR. 10

KEN SHOLAR                                     MAR. 13

BRIAN CHINERY                              MAR. 17

STAN JOHNSON                                MAR. 17

JIM HEFFERNAN


  MAR. 18

RON LANKFORD                               MAR.18

SUSAN ERNST                                   MAR. 25

JEFF KEENE                                        MAR.26

ANDREW HANNA                             MAR.27

DIANE DAVIS                                    MAR 28    

LANAH HARRIS


  MAR. 29

CAROLYN  HEMMJE                        MAR 30
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CLUB T-SHIRTS

Good news!  Tracy Hilka who is Bella Embroidery is now going to make our club shirts.  The price for t-shirts, including our logo embroidered on it, is $10.00 for sm. to Xl and $12.50 for 2xl to 5xl.  These are Gildan brand #8000 50/50 t-shirts, there are lots of colors.

What you do is go to her website. 

 www.sportswearcollection.com/bellaemb
Then type Gildan in the search box (this will put you on the Gildan page).

Look down the page and find Gildan DryBlend 50/50 T-shirts #8000

Click on the icon and this will open the page with all the colors and sizes.

Choose your size and color(s) and add it to your Cart.

On the cart page there is a place for comments when you place your order, in this box tell Tracy you would like your shirt embroidered with the 

Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Logo

When she receives your order she will send you a PayPal ® invoice

In a short time you will receive your new club shirt in the mail.


If you don’t have internet access or a PayPal ® account you can contact me, Steve Plafchan and we’ll figure out a solution to get you a shirt.


She has many items available (hats, tote bags, etc.) that she can put our logo on if you wish.  She has given us a catalog full of things you can order, all the prices are retail and she receives a wholesale price so  you will have to talk to her about pricing. (IE prices will be less than what’s listed in the catalog.)
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Made in China
When looking at birds toys recently, my husband noticed that a particular product was “Made in China”.  Upon further investigation, we found other bird toys and products made in China.  You may wonder what inspired me to write this article….it’s because my birds are precious to me, as I’m sure yours are to you.

In the recent past it was reported that the Chinese had exported baby food laced with melamine to make it appear thicker.  Then there was the toothpaste contaminated with a chemical found in antifreeze, the same chemical found in cough syrup that killed people in Panama when it turned up in their cough syrup…and not once, but multiple times, our dog and cat food!...and many more things. The FDA is also on the lookout for vegetable proteins contaminated with melamine – the same chemical that killed over 8,000 American dogs and cats when it was imported from China in pet food and treats.  

There were some 257 refusals alone (of Chinese food products) in April of 2007 because the food was labeled by the FDA as “filthy”.  Most of the time the official term, “filthy,” is used when inspectors smell decomposition or gross contamination of food.  This food could be for either human or animal consumption.  

No country is increasing its food exports faster than China – about 20 percent in the last year alone.  From pesticides, feed additives, heavy metals, coal tar, and other toxins, these are the environmental conditions in China that are poisoning China's people and their human and pet food exports.

So what does this all have to do with pet toys?  Well, we need to know what kind of material they’re made from and especially what kinds of dyes are used if our precious birds are going to chew on them!  Also found on the website  http://www.parrotparrot.com/alerts-toxins/ is a story on toxic material used on bird cages and the heavy metal poisoning that can occur.  Beware of bird cages made in China.  Also, beware if they are lacking a good brand name.  It probably means that they were made in China.

In the future, be sure to look at the tags that come on all bird toys and cages, and please refrain from buying ones that come from China.  A cheap price is not worth the physical and emotional expense of your bird’s health and possible death.

Many of you have other pets besides birds.  You may want to subscribe to “Poisoned Pets: A look inside the pet food industry” to keep up to date with pet/bird food recalls and poisonings at http://www.poisonedpets.com/.  If you remember just a few months ago, there was a nationwide recall by Zupreem® due to dangerous levels of calcium, phosphorus and vitamin D in some of its Fruit Blend pellets.  They actually had two recalls last year.  The other was due to calcium levels being higher than recommended in some of their formulated pellets.  There were also other recalls, one by Magnolia Bird Farm Products who recalled peanuts and seed mixes due to salmonella contamination. The Lafever recall was due to the possibility of bacteria or fungus in one of the grains used in their products. They recommended discontinuing feeding of the affected products. Kaytee recalled Hand Feeding Formula Baby Birds and Hand Feeding Formula Baby Macaw due to high levels of vitamin D and salmonella.  I don’t know about you, but this really concerns me.  I don’t know whether or not any of these cases were due to Chinese vitamins, additives or manufacturing, but you can’t be too careful.  If the Chinese are not concerned about our babies, they surely wouldn’t be concerned about our birds!

                                                      The Bird Mama

                                               Susan Dixon
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UP COMING 
EVENTS

As of

Feb 4th 2014
Feb 22nd    Society of Canary and Finch
                                 Breeders

                                 Bird Fair

                     $3.00 Adm. 9AM to 4 PM

                      Livonia Elks Lodge #2246

                         31117 Plymouth Rd.

                            Livonia, MI 48150
***Our Club Has a Booth at This Event***
 Feb 25th     Senior Educational Program

                    University Assisted Living

                     2865 South Main St.

                    Ann Arbor, MI 48103

                         1:00 PM Set-up

                          2:00 PM Show

Mar 7th         Senior Educational Program

                   Waltonwood at Cherryhill

                    42500 Cherry Hill Rd.

                     Canton, MI 48187

                         1:30 PM Set-up

                          2:30 PM Show

Mar 22nd       Senior Educational Program

                      American House Taylor

                         25250 Eureka Rd.

                       Taylor, MI 48180

                         1:00 PM Set-up

                            2:00 PM Show

April 4th          Senior Show

               Independence Village-Stoney Point

                     11555 Silverstone Lane

                     Grand Ledge, MI 48837

                      12:00 PM set-up (noon)

                      1:00PM Show

April 11th          Senior Show

                      Brighton Gardens

                     15870 Haggerty Rd.

                     Plymouth, MI 48170

                      2:00 PM set-up

                      3:00PM Show

April 22nd    Library Educational Show

                    Novi Public Library

                45255 W. 10 Mile Road

                     Novi, MI 48375

                      6:00 PM set-up

                      7:00PM Show

May 3rd         Motor City Bird Breeders

                                   Bird Fair

                     $4.00 Adm. 10AM to 5PM

                              Madison Place

                      876 Horace Brown Drive

                   Madison Heights, MI  48071

** Note our rescue will NOT have a table at this show **
May 13th         Senior Educational Program

                         Medilodge  of Milford

                           555 Milford Rd.

                          Milford MI 48381

                            1:30 PM Set-up

                              2:30 PM Show

June 22nd     Rainbow Feathers Bird Club

                      17th Annual Bird Fair

                      $3.00 Adm. 10AM to 4PM

                          VFW Post 345   

                      27345 Schoolcraft Rd.

                          Redford, MI 48239   

                        10:00AM to 4:00PM

June  28th          Eucational  Program

               Highland Township Public Library

                          444 Beach Farm Circle

                      Highland, MI 48357

                         1:00 PM Set-up

                          2:00 PM Show

Sept. 13th    Society of Canary and Finch
                                 Breeders

                                 Bird Fair

                     $3.00 Adm. 9AM to 4 PM

                      Livonia Elks Lodge #2246

                         31117 Plymouth Rd.

                            Livonia, MI 48150
****Our Club Has a Booth at This Event****
Sept. 19th      Senior Educational Program

                           Stonegate Health

                         2525 Demille Blvd.

                       Lapeer, MI 48446

                         12:30 PM Set-up

                            1:30 Show

****NOTE******NOTE******NOTE****


There has been some confusion from the loyal readers of Bird Droppings as to which events they are allowed to bring their own bird(s) to.  As a point of reference and for future information please we want everyone to be aware that when you see the line:

 *****Our Club Has a Booth at This Event*****

following or “Educational Show” preceding an event listing it means we are attending the event in an official capacity representing our club and rescue.  At these events all club members are welcomed to bring their feathered companions with them.  Also please note that our space is very limited at some of these events but don’t let this stop you from joining us, we will find a way for you and your birdie buddy to fit in and enjoy the fun.

****NOTE******NOTE******NOTE****

*CANCELATION CONFUSION *


A few of our scheduled events have been canceled at the last minute by the group staging the event.  If you do not regularly participate in the shows but plan on attending please call Steve (734-513-0030) to make sure the event is still a go.  

  Avast ye Mates                              
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CAPTAINS CORNER

Well it seems that all this talk of the Polar Vortex has really gotten our pet humans very uptight.  Sure the temperatures have plunged below zero for several days this event has brought out something even worse, THE HAT!!!  Yes that dreaded hat has made its return and I have been getting squawks through Squawker (like twitter only louder) and texts on my Blackbirdie of pictures of my pet human in that awful hat. I am beyond mortified; I don’t even want to show my face in public.  Both Pookie and I thought we got rid of that hat last spring I mean we sent it to China they must have sent it back and to be honest I would too!  The other possibility is that he went out and bought a whole case of them and to make matters worse he must have bought two different colors.  I do realize that he has to keep his egghead warm after all I would too if I had nothing on my head but why that particular hat?  I find that hat not only ugly but downright embarrassing but he still wears it.  There are other choices in winter headwear he could have chosen but oh no he still chooses that hat Even Charlie, Ollie, Dante, Ricky, Doodles, and Baby can’t figure him out.  They all want to know is he going for the psychedelic Cockatoo look or does he need mental help, I choose the latter.  Either way the hat has to go and this time for good no matter what it takes.  Also all of you other pet humans who keep encouraging him please stop immediately for his own good and my sanity.  So when he least expects it the hat is toast, hey burning it that it, a raging fire is a good place to put the hat or hats as seems to be the case.  When the time is right I will make my move until then I will bide my time.  The hat literally will be toast!!!!!

                                                   Cheers 

                                           Captain Morgan
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Bits from Baby
Well Howdy everyone this is Baby your roving reporter sending this to you from Miami, Florida. I received an e-mail from Duke all about the January meeting. Too cold for me up there in Michigan so the report is second hand this month.

We had Thirty-four Brave souls that showed up. Thirty club members and four guests. That is the smallest turn out in years! There were twenty-three birds, also the lowest number ever. The Macaws and the Cockatoos had five each and the African Grays with four, plus nine other types of Parrots.

The weather was so bad that we had to cancel the bird program on the January 27, the day after the meeting. That was the first time that has ever happened that I can recall.  Also because of the small turnout we postponed the elections till February’s meeting.

There is one event and one program set for February, one on the 22nd in Livonia and one on the 25th in Ann Arbor.

  Duke and I will miss the February meeting but hopefully we will see you all in March.

 

 
                             Till we meet again,
                             God Bless.

                                         your friend Baby,
 >< >< >< >< ><>< >< >< >< ><>< >< >< 

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MADE IN CHINA



2013 was quite a year and as always it rated a 10 on the “HUH?” factor so here are some of the best from the many events we did.

Ypsilanti Heritage Festival: A woman’s rant. How dare you try to pass those gray birds off as Parrots anyone can see they’re Pigeons. I don’t know how you got the ones tail that red but I know birds and those certainly are not Parrots!

These birds are nice are they drugged?

Look it’s the fruit loops bird (Referring to Captain Morgan) I’ve never seen one up close!

Pet Fest: What do you do with them when they die?

What do you do with them when you are done here, Take them back to the zoo?

Can you de-squawk them?

These birds belong back in Africa where they can live free!

A Pigeon, with a red tail?

Novi pet expo: So those are African Gray Parrots. So where do they come from?

Are those birds real?

So, which one of these are Parrots?

So you’re with the bird group you certainly are a different group. (Said by a woman wearing sparkly cat ears and with whiskers painted on her face.)

My personal favorite: So when you’re done with them here what happens to them?

These are some of the best of the goofy things said to us at the events and I am sure we will hear some even stranger things with 2014’s upcoming events
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Are you watching your bird’s figure?

By ZuPreem Staff

Obesity is a common condition in companion birds and occurs when they consume more calories than they can expend over an extended period of time.  Lack of flight activity and a diet rich in fatty seeds are common causes of obesity.  Your bird could be obese if its body weight exceeds the normal body weight (within normal variation) for its species by 15 percent or more.

Here’s how to tell if your bird is overweight

Take a minute to perform a quick home exam. Start by noticing your bird’s stance.  A wider than normal stance can be a sign of obesity.  Next, check for a small roll of fat, a “double chin” visible under the beak.  Also, look for small yellow or white fat deposits in the abdomen, along the flanks, inner thighs, upper breast and crop area.  Finally, check for any bald patches where feather tracts may have separated due to fat under the skin.

You can also weigh your bird

To do this at home, use an electronic scale that measures in grams, not ounces, to detect small changes.  Of course, the best way to be sure is to have your pet weighed and examined by your avian veterinarian.

Health risks associated with obesity

Obesity increases your bird’s risk of developing many serious diseases including heart disease, liver disease, fatty tumor formation (lipomas) and respiratory distress during exercise and play.  Obesity is also associated with abnormal feathering, egg binding and infertility.

What you can do

If you suspect your bird may be obese, see your veterinarian for a complete and thorough physical examination as well as advice on how to change your bird’s diet to a healthier one.  Along with more exercise, converting your bird from a seed-based diet to a more nutritionally balanced extruded diet could be the answer.  Remember

that any weight-loss regimen for your bird should be done with your veterinarian’s guidance.
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How does your bird
weigh in?

The following table expresses approximate normal mature body weights for some bird species in terms of both the average weight and a range of acceptable variances (+/-) from the average.

                                                  Average Weight                 Variance

Species                                            (grams)                      (+/- grams)

Scarlet Macaw                              1,001                          151

Blue & Gold Macaw                      1039                           102

Military Macaw                               925                             57

Hyacinth Macaw                           1355                            95

Umbrella Cockatoo                        403                             57

Moluccan Cockatoo                       577                             71

Great Sulfur Crested Cockatoo      843                           147

Citron Cockatoo                             357                             34

Grand Eclectus                              432                             40

African Grey                                   554                             66

Blue-Fronted Amazon                    432                             51

Mexican Red-Headed Amazon      360                             24

Yellow-Naped Amazon                   596                            85

Double Yellow-Headed Amazon     568                            61

Budgerigar                                        30                             *

Lovebird                                           45                              *

Cockatile                                          l 80                            *

Taken from Clinical Avian Medicine and Surge 

This article reprinted with permission from Zupreem ®
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NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Frederick B. Shulak, D.V.M.

17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076

248-557-7773

ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.

509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-451-2870

SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.

1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-453-6930

Fax:  734-453-7127

M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4

WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL

29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314

586-751-3350

OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP

1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302

248-334-6877

     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES

Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages

1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154

734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetandsupplies.com/
SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.

13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195

734-284-9122

ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER

24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375

248-348-1788

265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307

248-651-1788

Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day

7 Days a Week

www.theanimalemergencycenter.com

	MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS
Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot

paraphernalia
                         Cheryl Hitter

                          734-422-2804
             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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    MURALS

    AND OTHER

 CREATIONS                 

 BY MARY KAY PERVA
        734-207-0489
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	UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT
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BITE ME BIRD TOYS


Tony & Edie Riojas


4593 Howell Rd, Otter Lake, MI 48464

1-810-793-2093

bitemebirdtoys.com
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		    Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” •

 Square or Rectangle cuts

PayPal plus Shipping available • Priced for 100 sheets 

White cover weight paper • Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size

248.438.6572

               littlemancageliners@yahoo.com

Visit us on 

Facebook and Blogger!

                             little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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What are you really feeding your bird?
Visit BirdFoodFactscom to find out.

How nutritious is the food in your bird’s food cup? To
find out, visit BirdFoodFacts.com. This website offers an
objective nutritional analysis based on protein, fat, fiber
and moisture. Choose from hundreds of food items most

common in a companion bird’s diet.

Finet 1t answers for IMpROve Qvian Heciin and rusison,

l I i3
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®/™ are marks registered in the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office and are trademarks of Premium Nutrifional Products, Inc. Al rights reserved. © 2011

Premium Nutritional Products
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Veterinary Care Specialists


205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week

“Baby Parrots Raised in a Home for a Home”







Specializing in Macaws, Greys, 



Amazons, and others.



Cages and Food at reasonable prices.







Contact Kaylee at 734-301-0486







www.kayleesparrotplace.com
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Marty & Angie Crawford



248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com



little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com



An easy and healthy alternative 
to messy newspaper!











Custom sizes up to 25” x 38”  •  Square or Rectangle cuts
PayPal plus Shipping available  •  Priced for 100 sheets 



White cover weight paper  •  Fresh clean cage everyday



Call or email us for your custom size
248.438.6572



littlemancageliners@yahoo.com



Visit us on 
Facebook and Blogger!



little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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